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Wednesday, 25th September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Year 5 theatre trip – Lion King, Lyceum Theatre, London  16th October 
 
As our trip is fast approaching and the excitement is building, we would like to provide 

you with some more details about travel arrangements and timings for the day.  

 

The coach will pick us up at 9:30am and we will aim to arrive in London for 11:30am . 

Once we have arrived, we plan to spend some time exploring the area through a 

treasure hunt.  

 

If the weather is suitable, we have planned to have lunch around midday on the 

Embankment, so please could your child bring a raincoat and a plastic bag to sit on. 

Alternative plans have been made if adverse weather is forecasted.  

 

The performance starts at 2:30pm and lasts for 2
1

2
 hours. Therefore, we have estimated 

that we will return to school at approximately 7.00pm. A text message will update you if 

there are any changes.  

 

You may wish to provide your child with a larger lunch to keep them going throughout 

the day. A small interval treat will be provided by us and there will be a quick 

opportunity for a light tea which you will need to provide before beginning our journey 

home. We politely request that children do not bring sweets, fizzy drinks, any products 

containing nuts or spending money. They will need to have a plentiful supply of water to 

last them the whole day.  

 

To ensure your child can attend this fantastic trip, we would like to politely remind you 

that all payments need to be made via School Money. If you feel that you need any 

financial support with this trip, then please make an appointment to speak to Mrs Crabb 

by the 1st October 2024.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss MCMahon, Miss Dugdale and Mrs Davison 

 

Year 5 teachers 
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